
  

 
 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 
 

 
This is the final newsletter 

before the summer break. 

It’s been a busy year with 

lots of learning together 

with many exciting 

experiences and 

opportunities. 

I would like to thank all of 

the Brabin’s team for their 

hard work this year - enjoy 

a well-deserved rest! 

  Thank you to our families 

for their continued support 

and we wish you a wonderful 

holiday and quality family 

time.  

I also need to say a ‘special’ 

goodbye to our Year 6 

pupils and their families as 

they leave the Brabin’s 

family. The children have 

been a credit to the school 

and we wish them all the 

very best for a happy and 

successful future.    

Enjoy your summer! Mrs W 
 

  
Please return all 

reading/library books to 

school by Tuesday 18th July! 

 
Y5/6 Oliver Performance 

Thursday 20th July 2023 at 

Chipping Village Hall, beginning 

at 7pm. 

Please note that entrance is 

by ticket only. 

 

 

  
End of Year Events 

 

Party Days 

Pupils can wear non-

uniform on their party 

day! 
 

KS2: Wednesday 19th July 

 

Reception and KS1: Thursday 

20th July 

 

Whole School Talent Show   

Friday 21st July 

End of Year Celebration 

Assemblies 

On Thursday 20th July, we are 

inviting all parents to join the 

children and staff for a special 

end of year worship led by Rev 

Wilma. This will take place at St 

Bartholomew’s Church at 

9.15am. We will also be 

presenting class end of year 

awards at this assembly. 

 

The parents of Y6 pupils are 

invited to join a Leavers  

assembly which will take place in 

the school hall on Friday 21st 

July at 2pm. 

 

The school will close as normal 

at 3.25pm on the final day. 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Update 

Dinner payments for this half 

term are now due: 34 days: 

£81.60 

 

Join our 100 club. 
We would like to get this up and 

running as soon as possible – so 

please sign up!  

Please ask at the school office 

if you would like a form.   

 

 
It was wet – but lots of fun! A 

big thank you to all the parents 

who organised this event and 

gave so much time – it is much 

appreciated.  

Also, special thank you to the 

Walne family for supplying the 

fabulous food and donating the 

proceeds to school.  

 

Please send all sponsor money 

into school asap - thank you! 

 

 
 

Star of the Week 
7th July 

Reception: Hermione B  

Y1/2: Theo R 

Y3/4: Freddie B 

Y5/6: Kaiden FW 

14th July 

Reception: Oscar B 

Y1/2: Abigail C 

Y3/4: Phoebe J 

Y5/6: Hannah B 

 

Headteacher Award: Xander M, Morgan 

F, Jack O and George C 

 Kindness Award:  Eli FW & Aoife H 
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What’s going on this half term… 
 
Monday 17th July & Tuesday 18th 
July 

Y5/6 visit to London 

Wednesday 19th July  Reception visit to Leyland Transport museum 

Thursday 20th July End of Year assembly for whole school at St Bartholomew’s Church – 9.15am. All 
parents welcome.  
Y5/6 Production – Village Hall at 7pm.  

Friday 21st July Y6 Leavers Assembly in the school hall at 2pm – Y6 parents welcome.  

Summer Holiday: Monday 24th July – Thursday 31st August 
Inset Day: Friday 1st September 

Pupils return to school on: Monday 4th September 2023 

 
 

Fun Run  
 
 

       
 

       

 

 


